
CITY OF PIPESTONE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City Council of the City of Pipestone will hold a public hearing 

during their regularly scheduled council meeting on July 21, 2025 at approximately 6:30 p.m. in 

the Council Chambers at City Hall, 119 2nd Avenue SW, Pipestone, MN 56164. The purpose of 

the public hearing is to hear input from the public relating to the development of the 2026 city 

budget. All are welcome to attend. 

 

 

         /s/ Stephanie LaBrune    

Stephanie LaBrune  

Assistant City Administrator / City Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 


